
Council Order: 2023-039   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

June 26, 2023 

 

Transfer From Retained Earnings for Blue Drop Obligations 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $135,000 from the Retained Earnings 

of the Town’s Water/Sewer Enterprise Fund for the purpose of funding obligations related to the 

Blue Drop. 

Budget Description:  DPW - Water (Blue Drop).  This will pay for the water dispenser at the 

DPW yard for an addition year.  In addition, we are adding a second location in North Randolph 

at St. Bernadette’s Church which is expected to be operational in July.  


